
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

TCS/GEN/97/2023-24 Date: 26-03-2024 

 

CIRCULAR 

                                                                         VALUE OF THE MONTH: PERSEVERANCE مثابرة 
 

SUBJECT: NON-REGISTRATION 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

We thank all the parents who have got their wards registered before 15th March 2024 for the new academic 

year 2024-25. 

 

We request the parents who have not done the registration to come before Friday, 29th March 2024 to 

complete the process. Please note the parents who are yet to pay the registration must also pay 1st term fee to 

ensure a seat for their wards in the new academic year. 

 

Please ignore this message if your ward has already paid the registration, tuition and transport fees for 2024-

25.  

 

We appreciate your cooperation in resolving these issues at the earliest. 

 

 

    Regards, 

           

 

 

 

     Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

     PRINCIPAL 


